
 

Resort Village of Pasqua Lake 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Proposed Fees and Charges Bylaw 

Public notice is hereby given that the Council of the Resort Village of Pasqua Lake intends to adopt 
a Municipal Planning Fees Bylaw under The Planning and Development Act, 2007. 

Intent:  The bylaw will set fees for development permits, permitted and discretionary uses, zoning 
bylaw amendments, official community plan amendments, subdivision applications, and other 
planning-related services. 

Affected Area: All lands within the Resort Village of Pasqua Lake. 

Reason: The municipal fees bylaw will ensure developers and landowners are responsible for a 
reasonable portion of the costs associated with the review of their development applications and 
proposals. The bylaw will also ensure that the financial responsibility associated with development 
is not borne by tax payers. 

Inspection: The proposed bylaw may be inspected at the Resort Village Office, 160 Broadway Street 
West, Fort Qu’Appelle, Monday to Friday, from 9 am to 4 pm. 

Public Hearing: Council will hold a public hearing on September 15, 2025 at 2:30 pm in Council 
Chambers, at the Resort Village office. Any person or group that wants to comment on the 
proposed bylaws is welcome to attend or to submit comments prior to the meeting. Council will 
consider all comments received. 

Issued at Fort Qu’Appelle.   

     
Caroline MacMurchy  
Chief Administrative Officer 

 

 


